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Office of the Minister of Social Welfare,

WELLINGTON.

3Pd. February, 1 950
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Dear Miss How-Martyn,

Thank you very much for your very 
pleasant message of congratulation. As you 
say, women are slowly attaining Parliamentary 
honours and we now, in our House, have only 
two women, but we hope to see a great many 
more women come into public life.

I hope at some time in the not 
too distant future to make your personal 
acquaintance.

I remain.

Yours sincerely.

Miss Edith How-Martyn, 
U Barncleuth Square, 
Elizabeth Bay, 
SYDNEY. AUSTRALIA.


